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Panther Pride
The end of the school year is already around the corner, and Panorama Elementary School has had many 

wonderful programs and events! Panorama has the most amazing students, parents, staff, and supporters a 
school could ask for! We have even welcomed the addition of a new family member, our very own Panther mascot, 
PIP. And we are about to end the year with a bang!

There are many events still to look forward to, including the annual spring carnival, our Open House, and 
a hoe-down, where families are encouraged to dress like cowboys and cowgirls and enjoy line dancing, folk 
dancing, and many other fun activities…not to mention the end-of-the-year promotions, awards, and sixth-grade 
activities!

Panorama gives students the feel of a small, private school at a public-school cost!
Go, Panthers!
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